
 

 

 

 

13 April 2024 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY: MINISTER STELLA NDABENI-ABRAHAMS TO ADDRESS 

THE NATIONAL FUNERAL PRACTITIONERS’ ASSOCIATION IN DURBAN 

 

Minister of Small Business Development, Ms Stella Ndabeni-Abrahams, has accepted 

an invitation from the National Funeral Practitioners Association of South Africa 

(NAFUPA) to deliver a keynote address at their Traditional Year Opening Gala Dinner. 

 

Minister Ndabeni-Abrahams is expected to use the occasion to articulate the 

department’s policies and programmes that are meant to support small businesses. 

NAFUPA has expressed a keen interest to engage the Department of Small Business 

Development around these issues.  

 

The details of the gala dinner event are as follows:  

 

Date:      Sunday, 14 April 2024  

Time:     18:00  

Venue:   International Convention Centre (ICC) DURBAN, KZN  

 

END 

 

Enquiries:  

Cornelius Monama  

Spokesperson Ministry of Small Business Development  

Tel: 082 578 4063  

Email: cmonama@dsbd,gov.za  / cmonama@gmail.com  

Twitter: @cmonama 
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